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American Consular Service

Montreal, Canada, September 5, 1924.

Colonel Wilfrid Bovey, 
McGill University,

Montreal, P. Q.

Dear Colonel Bovey:
Referring to our conversation on the train on

Monday in regard to the English-Sp'eaking Union, I am 
enclosing copy of a letter, of which I spoke to you, 
received last June from Major Putman during his trip 
to England.

The information you will find quite interesting, 
I know, "but you and those who may take an interest 
in this matter of course have to determine on the

I would not assume to make a suggestion inprocedure.
regard to that nor to pass upon the advisability of
Major Putman’s coming here in this connection as he

You will remember my statementkindly offers to do, 
in our talk on the train to the effect that any American 

in the formation of the English-Speaking Union 
here might be harmful with a certain type 01 people.
interest

Sincerely yours,

Albert Halstead.
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